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EYFS Class Home Learning 

It has been lovely to see EYFS children enjoying 

their time at home: themed days, spring crafts, 

family walks and role play. It is fantastic to see the 

children learning in different ways while having fun! 

Cedar Class Home Learning 

Children in Cedar class have sent in a lovely range 

of examples of activities they have enjoyed during 

their time at home such as writing, crafts, obstacle 

courses and playing netball in the garden! 

Oak Class Home Learning 

Oak class have written some fantastic stories, as 

well as completing other home learning tasks. 

Children have also taken opportunity to be creative 

in their learning and follow personal interests, 

including baking and football!  Some children have 

created their own daily timetables.  

Elm Class Home Learning 

Lots of children in Elm class have continued 

exploring the Under the Sea topic in different 

ways—including jigsaw puzzles, fact files and shoe 

box aquariums. It has also been lovely to see a 

other activities from badminton in the garden to a 

shoe box solar system! 



Dates for your Diary 

DATE EVENT 

20th April—17th 

July 

Summer Term 

25th May—29th 

May 

Half Term 

17th July  Summer Holidays 

1st September  PD day 

2nd September—

18th December 

Autumn Term  

23rd October PD Day 

26th October—

30th October 

Half Term 

4th January PD Day 

5th January - 1st 

April 

Spring Term 

15th February- 

1st April 

Half Term 

20th April - 21st 

July  

Summer  Term 

Good Luck Miss Slatcher! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

Miss Slatcher for all of her hard work and 

commitment to Alveley and we wish her well in 

her new role.  

Miss Slatcher leaves us at the end of Spring Term 

to move on to a new post, developing her passion 

in teaching secondary children with Special 

Educational Needs.  

We wish Miss Slatcher every success for the 

future and we are sure she will be fantastic in 

her new role! 
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Alveley Art Project 

Thank you for all of the beautiful creations which have been 

attached to the school fence so far, it looks really bright and 

colourful! Please do continue to add to this over Easter! 

 

Ideas over Easter 

There will not be any set home learning work over the Easter holiday 

period. Home learning packs will be sent out on Monday 20th April to 

begin the Summer Term. We will look forward to your Easter updates 

at the end of the start of the Summer Term.  

We have included some Easter craft ideas which you might enjoy!  

 

 Foil Easter Eggs! 

Easter Bunny Sock! 

Easter Cards! 

Easter Baking! 


